
Information needed:
1. Name
2. Parent Names
3. Degree received & Future plans
4. A Picture

Every year Hudson First participates in the Baby Bottle Campaign to help raise
money and support for the Caldwell Pregnancy Care Center ministry. Our support will help meet the physical,
emotional, and spiritual needs of women in our community that are facing a present, potential or past pregnancy. The
CPCC shares the gospel with every client they serve. We have an opportunity to be the hands and feet of Jesus and
partner with a great ministry as they serve the women in our community. Empty baby bottles can be found in both
morning worship services Sunday, May 9 or you can come by the church office to pick up a bottle. We ask that you
take the bottles home Sunday, May 9 (Mother's Day) and fill with change (bills and checks are accepted as well) and
return with your bottles on Sunday, June 20 (Father's Day). 

- (Includes in honor of April Johnson)

- (Includes in memory of Robin Hendrix)

- (Includes in memory of Ed Robbins)

#DoGood
Annie Armstrong
Back Pack Ministry
Benevolence
Christmas Day Lunch
Lottie Moon Offering
Mother's Day Offering
Renovations
Shoeboxes
Toy Store Fund
W.H.O. Fund
TOTAL

D E S I G N A T E D  G I V I N G  F O R  A P R I L  2 0 2 1
$   2,760.00

12,245.00
60.00

3,090.00
45.00
20.00
50.00
50.00

270.00
480.00

10.00
$  19,080.00

General Funds Receipts
are currently 8% below our needs.

College, Tech,
Vocational School
graduates

Email the above information to 
Office@hudsonfirst.org.
All information must be submitted
by May 13.

THE MESSENGER

CALDWELL PREGNANCY CARE CENTER

The latest news and updates from Hudson First

Happy Mother's Day
T H A N K F U L  F O R  A L L  M O M S !

Graduation Sunday - May 16

High school graduates:
see hf student page below
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GIFT CARDS APPRECIATED



 
May 15

s u p p o r t  t h e  H F
K i d s  c a r  w a s h

F u n d r a i s e r
i n f o r m a t i o n  f o u n d

o n  n e x t  p a g e

If you signed up for the SENIOR
ADULT BREAKFAST it will be May 15
at 9:00AM
(Sponsored by HF youth)

 

V O L .  9M A Y  6 ,  2 0 2 1

June 17
KNOBS CREEK FARM
& BRIDGES BBQ
Leaving at 10:00
(Bring money for
Lunch & Knobs Creek



Sunday Nights in May
May 9       No Meeting – Spoil your Mom!

May 16     10:15am - Graduate Recognition Service. Luncheon @ Noon

                   5pm-7 - Axe Throwing @ SmAxe Down Cost: $5

May 23     6pm – Mega Relay @ Church

May 30     Memorial Weekend No Meeting – Enjoy time w/ the family!

June 6      6pm - Swimming @ Granite Rec

June 13    Student Family Picnic @ Price’s Park

A  s n a c k  s u p p e r  w i l l  b e  s e r v e d  e a c h  S u n d a y

Wednesday's in MAy
Student Small Groups – 6:30pm

Middle Girls Study – “Dream Big” by Jennie Allen led by Trina & Allison

Winkler. They meet in the Vault Conference Room.

 

Middle School Guys Study – “Jesus Changes Everything” by Nick Hall. Led by

Doug Main. They meet in the Student Room.

 

High School Guys and Girls Study – “Share Jesus Without Fear” by William Fay

led by Alyson Anderson & Rachel Main. They meet in the Gathering Place.

HF Kids & Student Ministries

are selling $20 Tidal Wave

Car Wash Tickets for $10.

You can purchase a car

wash ticket at Guest Services

at the 10:15AM service or see

Doug Main at the 9:00am

service. Tidal Wave Car Wash

is located in Lenoir beside

Pizza Hut. All proceeds will

go toward Summer Camp. 

S e n i o r  A d u l t  B r e a k f a s t  –  S a t u r d ay ,  May  1 5  th  –  9 am

s t u d e n t s  n e e d  to  b e  a t  th e  L i f e  C e n t e r  by  8 : 3 0 am  to  s e rv e

I f  yo u  w a n t  to  h e l p  c oo k  –  b e  h e r e  @  7 am

FUNDRAISER
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G r a d u a t e s

 Please EMAIL the church office, Office@hudsonfirst.org
with a picture and the following information:

G r a d u a t i o n  S u n d a y  w i l l  b e  
M A Y  1 6  

High School Graduate info needed:
1. Name 2. Parent names 3. School Graduating from

a. College attending
b. Course of study OR

a. Future plans


